
Holy  Family-Holy  Name  23rd
Annual Penny Sale on the Way

The  Penny  Sale
will  be  held  at
Holy Name Center,
121  Mt.  Pleasant
Street,  New
Bedford.

Parents and friends of Holy Family-Holy Name School will be
sponsoring our 23rd annual Penny Sale on Saturday, April 11th.
Come and buy some tickets and take a chance on winning one of
the 250 individual prizes being raffled off! They range from
household  items  to  children’s  toys  to  gift  certificates.
There’s even a full kitchen to enjoy supper or some snacks
while you play. At the end of the evening, the grand finale is
our MEGA Raffle! Always a “crowd pleaser”!

The Penny Sale will be held at Holy Name Center, 121 Mt.
Pleasant Street, New Bedford. Doors will open at 5:00 PM and
food  will  be  served  all  evening.  For  more  information  or
directions to the center, call (508) 993-3547. Please make
plans to attend this exciting event with your entire family.
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